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8 June 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Thank you very much for taking the time to complete the survey regarding our 
increased face-to-face sessions from 15th June. Your concerns and queries will be 
taken on board and we will endeavour to answer all of your questions. As you will 
appreciate, this will take time; we have staff in school on Wednesday to go through 
our protocols and then plan to send out detailed information to students, parents and 
carers of Years 10 and 12 on Thursday of this week.  
 
We will send out this information even if you have indicated that your child will not be 
returning on 15th June. This is so we can ensure you all receive the detailed 
guidance in case you choose to send your child in later this term. 
 
A number of you asked for the timings of the day in order to help you plan.  Year 10 
students will be on site from 9am to 12.30pm, and Year 12 will be on site from 1pm 
to 3pm. We understand that these timings may cause difficulties with transport if you 
are at work, however there are strict limits to the number of students who are 
allowed to be on the school site at any one time. In line with government 
recommendations, we are encouraging as many students as possible to walk or 
cycle to school. In the survey a number of you indicated you would be driving your 
child to school so can I please ask you to consider the drop off point for your child, 
which should be some distance from the main school gate to help us to manage the 
numbers and flow of children arriving. 
 
Details of the days that students will be required to attend will be included in 
Thursday's communications together with a FAQ document.  This information will 
include all aspects of your child’s time in school including arrival processes, room 
they will be using and so on. 
 
With best wishes 
 

 

Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher 
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